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Track 

The track team has been working very hard the last couple of weeks. They have competed at the 

following track meets Havre, Cut Bank, Columbia Falls, twice at Whitefish. They will be rapping up 

with the remaining track meets Archie Row at Kalispell and Polson track meet. Coach Miller and staff 

have had track athletes already make qualifying times and distances for the Divisional Track meet. 

Coach Miller and staff are also preparing the athletes for the divisional track meet.  

 

Track will be competing at the Divisional Track meet in Belgrade on May 19 and 20, 2017. Any track 

athlete that qualifies will then compete at the State Track Meet in Laurel on May 26 and May 27, 2017. 

 

Softball 

Coach Vaile has been very proud of his team, as he has already seen improvement this season. Our 

softball team played Whitefish on April 11, 2017, going into the third inning the team had a 3-point 

lead, Whitefish tied the game up in the 5th inning and we ended up losing the game in the 7th inning. The 

girls are continuing to make good strides in improvement and are working on small errors that continue 

to hurt them. Coach Vaile and staff are focusing on improving the fundamentals of pitching and the 

catcher fundamentals. They are also preparing to work on batting as they feel this is an area that needs 

improvement. Coach Vaile and staff’s focus will be on reinforcing on the fundamentals which will help 

on taking care of the errors the team is making. The softball team has the following games remaining on 

their schedule before the divisional tournament; Belgrade, Columbia Falls, Shelby, and the Butte Central 

Tournament. 

 

Softball will be competing at the Divisional Softball tournament in Belgrade on May 19 and May 20, 

2017. The top two teams from the Divisional Softball tournament will advance to the State Softball 

tournament on May 26 and May 27, 2017 in Sidney. 

 

District Music Festival 

We had 34 band and 58 choir students participate in the District 7 Music Festival in Havre on April 7 

and 8, 2017. Of these band and choir students we had 2 qualify for the State Music Festival in Missoula 

on May 5 and 6, 2017. Latiste Bostwick got a Superior Rating, Malia Gibbs got a Superior Rating  

 

Middle School Track 
Browning Middle School Track will be attending the Middle School Track divisional at Cut Bank on 

May 13, 2017. 

 

 

Choir and Band Concerts 
The All Bands Concert will be on May 25, 2017 at 5:30pm and the All Choirs Concert will be on May 

23, 2017 at 5:30pm these concerts will be at the High School. 

 

 


